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On Wednesday 7th of February your RTBU Negotiating Team met 
with Railtrain Management for discussion around Railtrains Policies 
and Procedures (this did not form part of EA Negotiations).

During this meeting Railtrain made commitments around:

	 Better structure around fatigue planning

	 Information and Education Sessions for employees around current processes, 
policies and procedures

	 Better Rostering standards

The RTBU acknowledges that this is a step in the right direction and covers some of 
the issues that you, the Members, have raised with the RTBU as key problems in the 
workplace.

However, we will continue to argue that they belong in the Enterprise Agreement at 
the next meeting (date TBA).

Where to from here?
In the coming weeks, the RTBU will be seeking feedback and guidance from the 
Membership on the direction of the Negotiations. We will be in contact with some 
dates and times for face-to-face meetings, and also via the phone for those who 
can’t attend. Keep your eyes out for communications from the RTBU.

As always, if you have any queries please do not hesitate to call Leanne Holmes 
(National Organiser) on 0405 231 016.


